
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Date: 01-03-2021 
 

To 
The Listing Compliance 
BSE Limited 
P J Towers,  
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400001, India 
 

Respected Sir, 

Subject: Response to Clarification sought on Price Movement 

Ref: Your mail dated 01-03-2021 on the captioned subject 

With reference to your mail having reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NJ/2020-2021/3078 seeking 

clarification on significant movement in the price of our security: Scrip Code: 534680; Scrip Name: 

SRGHFL listed on BSE, in the recent past, we wish to clarify that the Company has disclosed all the 

events, information etc. which were required to be intimated to the Exchange pursuant to Regulation 

30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015.  

Further, as on date, there is no information /announcement (including impending announcement) 

which in our opinion may have a bearing on the price behaviour in the scrip of the Company. 

We Request you to kindly take the above information on record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For SRG Housing Finance Limited 
 
 
 
Sunaina Nagar 
Company Secretary 
M.No: A40754 

Sunaina


